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 Professional membership is up to average numbers 

 Student membership is down overall.  It is worth noting that the fall semester has brought 

in over 100 new student members due to regular trends and the exceptional efforts of 

Tristram Ford, Kelly McGloin, and Pakou Vang from the SCAC and NSC 

 Current projects: 

o Membership challenge ongoing through November 

o Faculty recruitment:  letters sent out, and currently in follow up  

o Phone calls:  Has been on hold due to upgrades in computer system and 

adjustment period with new "graced" period and invoice system.  Will resume in 

coming weeks  
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